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FREE GOLF LESSON! THE TARRAS CHURCH SERVICE

IS THE FIRST SUNDAY OF EVERY -
Sunday 27th March, 9.30am the Golf MONTH AT 11 AM =
Club will offer a free one hour clinic for Next service: 6TH MARCH 2022 ]
any-one interested. Meet at the Tarras DUTY: FELICITY HAYMAN AND TRUDI PRYDE u

Hall 10 minutes before to get organised. Service lead by Damon Plimmer — all welcome
HRARH NN |
No clubs required, just arrive in suitable The porusiv AGM iy ot n
Eootwealrlt(c; rlr:ceet Willie Moore, the Tavras Chureh on 3r April 2022 -
romwell Golf pro. T . .
Please phone/text Jan Gibson The parishv punic will follow unv the n
0273094344 with numbers. hurehh growndy — all very welcome .
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TARRAS RURAL WOMEN NEWS

|

- The February meeting of Tarras Rural Women began with a lovely walk in Bannockburn. This was followed by
wine tasting at Domain Road and lunch at Black Rabbit Café, Bannockburn. It was a beautiful summers day
[ | with a some gorgeous views and a bit of sheep spotting during the wine tasting!

" NEXT MEETING: -

When: 7pm Wednesday, 16th March

|
Where: Hall Supper Room
3 u Committee members please bring a small plate to share. All welcome!
Arabic, Celtie, Funik, .
Souland GypsydJdazz
, . DATES FOR YOUR CALENDAR: -
FRIDAY 18 MARCH 7:30FM e T RN
[ | .
e SR & song Md,;plemy ofh cross OTI C E April 20th, May 18th, June 15th, July 6th - AGM, August 17th, September 21st
Meet Mary Bumby, Aotearoa’s honey bee pioncer; re- _
ADULTS $35; SENIORS $30; STUDENT $5 turned to eartk to.re-awaken the bee- ing in humans. A~ " October 13th, November 16th, December - TBC
highly interactive, insightful and humorous excursion into v
WWW.ARTSCENTRAL.CO.NZ wortd where Apis Méllifera and"New¥%ealand’s past & Tt u Charitable | F d Thinki Flexible | Professi 11 Inclusi
= [ Juture meet.to make something sticky & sweet. __WQ aritable | Forwar inking | Flexible | Professional | Inclusive
o Sanns &I Music by Peter Forster u He Manawa Manaaki | He Whakaaro Kokiri | He Whakaaro Ngohengohe | He Piimanawa | He Manawa Awhi
AR O RN o Suitable for optn minded people aged 7 - 99 Years. A .
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Tarras Talk is sponsored by: TARRAS RURAL WOMEN
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DIGGER
FOR HIRE

Tarras Golf Club News!

| I
| I
: Presentations were made to Murray :
| Hyndman for his 13 years as Men’s Club |
| captain and Jill Graham for her 10 years as |
| Secretary/Treasurer. The Club expressed |
| their thanks to Murray and Jill for all their |
| dedication. We welcome Elsie Berry as our |
| new Secretary/Treasurer. |
| Opening day will be Saturday 26th March, |
| midday report. Please bring a salad to share :

I

I

: with the BBQ. All welcome.

* FOR HIRE * FOR HIRE *

Tarras Country Cafe

Tarras Country Cafe is open
every day and cooking our

full menu as takeaway. You
don’t need any pass, we

are serving all.

Feel free to phone ahead
4452821 or just pop in.
We have been blown away

r . .
|  Tarras Recreation Committee
I

| Tarras Recreation Committee Meeting Tuesday 12th
of this amazing | April

with the love and support

HITATCHI 200LC

+64 (0) 21347 336

community. | 7.30pm at the Tarras Community hall
Thank you 4% Emily & I Everyone welcome. Share your vision for the hall, the
Pete. I recreation areas of Tarras and future social events

I

L -

Announcements

Congratulations-Amanda Snow and BJ Vollweiler on their Wedding day on
11th February at Morven Hills. They live at Waihola.
Congratulations-Stacey Bates and Nic Bennett on your Wedding on
Christmas Day at Shirlmar in the Lindis Valley

‘Please let us know if you would like a birthday, event or announcement celebrated here! tarrastalk@gmail.com

J
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TARRAS SCHOOL

Kia ora

Autumn is upon us and the mornings are getting chillier but our learning is heating up

as the term progresses. This term year 4 - 6 are completing a mini project about the sun. The project began with
shadows and student curiosity has so far taken them on to explore time zones and soon seasons. The way the world
works is super interesting and can be a difficult concept to grasp - students are so lucky to have small numbers so
students' wonderings get discussed. Year 1 & 2 are exploring the world of fairy tales - a giant is taking shape on the
classroom wall and there have been gingerbread men baking (not escaping!). Sadly Covid red level put a dampner
on the majority of our exciting EOTC events happening in Term 1 and so have been purely school based for the year
so far.

In 2022 Year 1 & 2 are in a learning space with Mel on Mon - Thurs, Year 4 - 6 in a learning space with Chrissy or
Rachelle Mon - Thurs with all students learning together on Friday’s with Rachelle or Chrissy. Tarras School students
are exceptionally lucky with the teacher to student ratio and it is evident through the quality of learning happening
that the students are benefitting hugely from this set up. It is the hope that this is able to be continued for a long
time, eventually with the MOE realising the need for more teachers in small rural schools.

The school swimming pool will close for the season on Thursday 14th April. There is the hope that before the pool is
opened for the 2022/23 season there will have been some refurbishments completed. If you know of anyone who is
keen to donate to see this project achieved please get them in touch with someone at school. Keys will need to be
returned to the office and then deposit refunds will be processed by Letitia. It has been fantastic to see pool use on
the rise over this summer, 15 keys were sold which is our highest ever.

The staff at Tarras School are on multiple learning journeys themselves during 2022. Along with the Wanaka cluster
staff are working with Rob Profitt-White on a maths journey, working with Keryn Hooker to explore creating a local
curriculum and will be participating in Incredible Years training. Alongside this Tarras School Board are still working
alongside ERO to ensure systems are current and working effectively for the school, this includes curriculum reviews
and strategic planning.

Funding from the sale of the land to the council for the toilets will be spent this term on upgrading one side of the
smaller classroom to double glazing. This will make a huge impact upon retaining heat in the winter, and also enable
better air flow during the summer months with opening windows being installed. The 10 year plan is currently being
drafted which will see some more maintenance work carried out on the building to keep it up to scratch.

If you have a 4 year old at home who would like to see what school is about, contact principal@tarras.school.nz to
find out about school visits. We are also happy for students to join us at any point on their school journey between
Years 0 and 8.

Nga Mihi

Rachelle

CREATING UNTQUE LEARNING EXPERTENCES.
COMMUNITY, CURIOSITY, DIVERSITY, SUSTAINABILITY
HAPORT, MAKIRA, KANORAU, WHAKAUKA

Search Tarras School
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